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1st March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 13 Geography A Level Revision Day -  Wednesday 20th March 2024 

Your son/daughter is taking A Level Geography. With the A Level exams approaching, he/she 
is able to attend a Geography A Level Revision Conference. This is on Wednesday 20th March 
2024, and is an all-day event. The day offers revision and exam tips across the whole syllabus, 
and will be invaluable in aiming for higher grades. Last year’s Year 13 students and I attended 
this event and found it very useful for revision, so I highly recommend it. 

The event is between 10:45am and 3:40pm. Students will make their own way to the venue  
Friends House, 173-177 Euston Road, London NW1 2BJ - by public transport, and meet me 
outside from 10:30am. Your son/daughter should be home by 5:30pm, unless he/she chooses 
to do something else afterwards locally, which he/she should discuss with you beforehand. I will 
be in attendance at Friends House for the duration of the study day. 

The cost for this trip is £30.00 per student, which will be payable via School Gateway by 15th 
March 2024.  The portal is now open for you to make payment. Students will also need an 
Oyster card or debit/credit card to enable them to travel on buses and tubes. They should also 
be addressed appropriately as ambassadors of our school, but mindful of the weather that day. 
The trip will be fully risk assessed. 

Please ensure you complete and sign the attached Parental Consent Form which must be 
returned to me in Room 41 by Monday 11th March 2024.  

Students with allergies, asthma or medications must be clearly stated. If your child suffers from 
Asthma or requires an Epipen (x2), please ensure that the appropriate medication/inhaler is 
provided otherwise they will not be allowed on the trip.  If your child no longer requires their 
inhaler/Epipen, but still appears on our medical records, please contact the Welfare Office to 
amend your child’s records (medical evidence must be provided prior to the trip).  

Yours faithfully 

 

S Szerezla 
Head of Geography  
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